

125 N. West Street Alexandria, VA 22314-2754

WWW.FRA.ORG 800-FRA-1924 703-683-1400 Fax: 703-549-6610

January 28, 2021

The Honorable Sanford D. Bishop, Jr. U.S. House of Representatives 2407 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, DC 20515

Fax: (202) 225-2203

Dear Congressman Bishop:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the "Disabled Veterans Tax Termination Act" (H.R. 333) that would provide a comprehensive concurrent receipt for retired members of the Armed Forces.

The Association appreciates your dedication to veteran issues. The FRA point of contact is John Davis, Director of Legislative Programs, at <u>JohnD@fra.org</u>.

Sincerely,

CHRISTOPHER J. SLAWINSKI National Executive Director

CJS:jd:tw